
C-9 Correspondence – Padric Gleason Gonzales 

From: Padric Gleason Gonzales [mailto:padric.gleason@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2021 3:15 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Public comment re: agenda item #9 for upcoming meeting City Council meeting re: Rose Park 
Roasters 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Dear City Council,  
As a neighbor who also lives on Pine Avenue, I support this motion to grant a liquor license to Rose Park 
Roasters. First, it's worth noting their recent collaboration to make a coffee-infused stout beer, a unique 
local product that the coffee shop would benefit from selling. Second, I can envision this being a 
fantastic coffee shop/wine bar. In this time of difficult economic conditions, our shops need the ability 
to expand their offerings. Please vote yes. 
 
Regards, 
Padric 
 
 


